
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Monday 6th July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Y6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 E-safety & Online Etiquette sessions with Three Discovery: Friday 10th July 
 
As Y6 approach the end of Primary School, this session with Three Discovery aims to review the best ways 
children can keep themselves when online and also to look at some of the challenges that can be presented 
by Video call technology such as Zoom.  The sessions will take place via a Zoom call with an expert from 3G 
leading the administration side.  Only Y6 will be allowed to enter ‘the meeting room’ and there will be strict 
safeguarding rules in place. 
 
The sessions will take place in two slots; 
 
10:30 – 11:30 
* Introduction from The Discovery Team.  
* Expected expectations while using Zoom. 
* Q and A about e-safety from Discovery Team. 
* Introduction to Toontastic; how to use it and how to share outputs. 
* Creating presentations.  
* Wrap up and preparation for the next session. 
 
1:30 - 2 
* Presentations shared. 
 
This session can also be accessed by Y6 children who remain at home.  Should you wish your child to 
participate from home then please contact school and we will be able to provide you with the meeting link. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Senior Leadership & Y6 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
           
      
 
 


